
Wednesday, August 30, 2017 5:30 pm 
The Stonehouse, St. Albans Bay Town Park

Summer Barbecue at the bay 
14th Star Brewing Co. beer  
available for purchase

Let’s get together again for the 2017 SAAWA Annual Meeting! 
Come join us for an update on our progress and enjoy some 
good food, great beer, and wonderful people.  

GueST SPeAker (6:30 pm) 

Commissioner emily Boedecker 
Vermont Department of environmental Conservation (DeC)

P l e a S e  R S V P  by Aug. 27 so we can plan for food.
Admission is Free but donations and membership renewals  
are sincerely appreciated. If you can’t attend, you can renew online.

O n l i n e :  www.SAAWAVT.org 
e m a i l :  RSVP@saintalbanswatershed.org

SAAWA is actively engaged 
in projects aimed at directly 
improving water quality NOW 
such as weed-harvesting, 
blue-green algae remediation, 

implementation of sensible land use regulations, invasive 
species monitoring and shore cleanup. 

make a difference — join us! 
We are in need of activating new board 
members as well. Our group meets 1-2 times  
a month where each member does a small 
part to make a BIG difference!

Questions? Please contact SAAWA 
Secretary Jeff Moulton at 802.238.9319 for 
more information.

Hope to see you on the 30th!

membership Renewal Form  
(you can also join or renew online at Sa aWaVT.org)

Name (please print)

Address

Town/State Zip

email   Phone 

Shoreline property owner?       yes   no   

Select Membership Level Please make check payable to SAAWA and mail to: PO Box 1567, St. Albans, VT 05478
	$10 Individual  	$20 Family  	$50 Lake Advocate  	$100 Lake Steward 	$150 Business Membership

Thank you!                                                                   AMOuNT eNCLOSeD ___________________        

If you are unable to attend, you can help by  

reNeWING YOur MeMBerSHIP
Your membership will help strengthen our voice, 
increase our ability for lake cleanup projects and 
connect you with our organization.  
 
All membership levels will receive periodic 
SAAWA newsletters and information. (Providing 
your email address helps us reduce costs.) 
 
Lake stewards receive a signed Mike Winslow 
book on Lake Champlain; and business members 
receive a sponsor link on our website. Larger 
donations are gratefully accepted. 

The St. Albans Area Watershed Association is a non-profit 
corporation with tax exempt status under IRS section 501(c)(3)  
TIN 41-2196343. All Donations are Tax Deductible. 

Please come!
Sa aWa annual Watershed meeting


